
 
Lilac Festival Parking Restriction Information 

May 10, 2024 - May 19, 2024 

 

**Special parking signs will start being installed April 29, 2024 and will be removed starting Monday, May 20, 

2024** 

 

Reservoir Ave - Allow Parking on the North Side, South Ave to Mt Hope  

Highland Ave - No Parking 6am to 9pm on the North Side, South Ave to Mt Hope Ave  

Highland Ave - No Parking on the North Side, S Goodman St to South Ave  

 

Alternate Parking to Be Removed and No Parking on the North Side 

 

Gregory Hill Rd - S Goodman St to the West End  

Highland Parkway - S Goodman St to S Clinton Ave  

Cook St - South Ave to Mt Hope Ave  

Gold St - South Ave to Mt Hope Ave  

Langslow St - South Ave to Mt Hope Ave  

May St - South Ave to Mt Hope Ave  

Furman Cres - Mt Hope Ave to Highland Ave  

 

Alternate Parking to Be Removed and No Parking on the East Side 

 

Azalea Rd - Elmwood Ave to Highland Ave  

Meadowbrook Rd - Elmwood Ave to Highland Ave  

Laney Rd - Elmwood Ave to Highland Ave  

Meigs St - Gregory Hill Rd to Rockingham St  

Greenview Dr - Highland Pkwy to Greenview Dr  

 

No Parking on the North Side (Stays Every Year) 

 

Arbor Dr - All  

Alpine St - South Ave to Mt Vernon Ave  

Wall St – One way from May St to South Ave ; No parking on North and West side of street 

 

Alternate Parking to Be Removed and No Parking on the North Side (Stays Every Year) 

 

Rockingham St - Meigs St to S Goodman St  

Rockingham St - Mt Vernon Ave to Meigs St  

Northside - No Parking  

Southside - No Parking 9-11am, 2-4pm  

 

Roads Closed (Local Traffic Only) 

 

Meadowbrook Rd between Elmwood Ave and Highland Ave  

Azalea Rd between Elmwood Ave and Highland Ave  

Laney Rd between Elmwood Ave and Highland Ave  

Gregory Hill Rd between West Dead End and S Goodman St (Weekends Only)  

Furman Cres between Highland Ave and Mt Hope Ave  

Pavilion St between South Ave to West Dead End  

Linden St between Mt Hope Ave and South Ave (Weekends Only)  

May St  

Gold St  

 

Homes located on Highland Avenue with addresses from 279 to 435 should access their homes via Law 

Enforcement at S. Goodman St. and Highland Ave. As an alternate, you may access Highland Ave via the nearest 

side street. You will be required to move barricades back to closed position in this scenario. Please be aware 

that the road is closed and there will be pedestrians in the road. 


